
Gayle Garbolino-Mojica, County Superintendent of Schools 
Troy Tickle, Executive Director, SELPA 

 
 

Posted:   
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Placer County Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Council of 
Superintendent’s (COS) has scheduled a Public Hearing for the purpose of reviewing 
the Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan for the Local Education Agencies in 
the Placer County SELPA as required by Education Code Section 56205(b)(1)(2). 
 

 DATE: May 21, 2020 
   
 TIME:  9:00 a.m. 
 
 PLACE: Zoom Meeting 
   Meeting ID: 940 7213 4957 
   Meeting Password: 103605 
    
 
The Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan may be reviewed at the Placer County Office of Education, by 
appointment. 
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